NORTH LAWRENCE IMPROVEMENT ASSOCIATION

LAWRENCE, KANSAS

RECEIVED

November 29, 2012

CEC 0 3 2012

CITY MANAGERS OFFICE LAWRENCE, KS

David Corliss, City Manager City Commission City of Lawrence KS

Dear David:

The North Lawrence Improvement Association would like to have signs placed stating "Historic Business District" in our community that would help visitors to North Lawrence locate our retail shops and restaurants along Locust Street from Norh 2nd to North 7th Streets.

We would like signs placed on the East side of North 2^{nd} just before Locust Street and a second sign on the West side of North 2^{nd} just before Johnny's Tavern.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Ted Boyle, President

Ted Boyle

North Lawrence Improvement Association

310 Elm Street

Lawrence KS 66044

785-842-7232